
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE MIDWAY CITY 

SANITARY DISTRICT OF ORANGE COUNTY 
14451 CEDARWOOD STREET 

WESTMINSTER CA 92683 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Midway City 

Sanitary District Board of Directors scheduled to be held at 5:30 p.m. on 

Tuesday, May 7, 2024, in the District Offices located at 14451 

Cedarwood Street, Westminster, CA, is hereby cancelled pursuant to the 

vote of the Board of Directors on April 2, 2024 for lack of quorum. 

 
Cynthia Olsder 
Board Clerk 

 
 


